
NOTICE 

CANCELED 

AMBULANCE REGULATORY BOARD 

 

The Ambulance Regulatory Board meeting for Tuesday, February 
11, 2025 has been canceled due to lack of a quorum.  The next 
regular ARB meeting will be held on March 11, 2025 at 2:00pm. 
The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers on the 1st floor 
of Decatur City Hall located at 402 Lee Street NE, Decatur, AL  
35601. 

 

 

 

 

Notice Posted 
February 4, 2025 
Melissa Bowling 
Assistant City Clerk 
 


